§ Republic of the Philippines
s Department of Environment and Natural Resources
ﬁ PENRO Marinduque

i
June 8, 2021
MEMORANDUM
FOR : The Regional Executive Director
DENR, MIMAROPA Region
THRU 2 The Assistant Regional Director
for Technical Services
ATTENTION s The Chief, Legal Division
The Chief, Conservation and Development Division
The Regional NGP Coordinator
The Chief, Survey and Mapping Division
FROM S The OIC-PENR Officer
SUBJECT : VIRTUAL MEETING INVITATION RE: STATUS OF
FISHPOND AREAS WITHIN THE PROVINCE OF
MARINDUQUE

This refers to the letter-request dated May 28, 2021 of the undersigned to MIMAROPA
DA-BFAR Regional Director ELIZER S. SALILIG regarding the above-cited subject. PENRO
Marinduque and DA-BFAR-Marinduque agreed to have a meeting on June 9, 2021 to clarify
issues and status of fishpond areas and NGP sites within the province.

In this regard, may we invite & representativesand Resource Personsfrom the Legal
Division, Conservation and Development Division, Survey and Mapping Division, and from
the Regional NGP to join the said virtual meeting on June 9, 2021 at 9:00 AM. A link will be
sent to you prior the scheduled time.

For information and consideration.

IMELDA M\DIAZ
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